
 

Peterloon Vendors,  
 
To align with recently updated camping guidelines aimed at ensuring the safety and 
security of our Scouts during Scou:ng ac:vi:es, we have implemented some 
modifica:ons to our Peterloon camping procedures. These guidelines are essen:al  
to create a safe and enjoyable environment for our youth. Please read the following 
informa:on carefully and ensure its dissemina:on to your staff. 
 
 
1. No one-on-one contact with scouts: In accordance with our policies, no adult can have one-on-one 
contact with scouts. 
 
2. Vendors staying overnight: No vendors can stay overnight without Execu:ve CommiGee Approval. 
 
3. Youth Protec<on Training: The above procedures are in line with the BSA Youth Protec:on Policy. If 
you would like to be informed / trained on the BSA Youth Protec:on policy you can do so here:  
hGps://www.scou:ng.org/training/youth-protec:on/  
 
 
These changes are implemented with the primary goal of ensuring the safety and well-being of our 
Scouts. We are commiGed to providing a secure and enjoyable Scou:ng experience for all par:cipants. 
 
Thank you for your dedica:on to the scou:ng program and for helping us create a safer environment for 
our young Scouts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.scouting.org/training/youth-protection/

